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Special Education Activities 

2021 ṗō’kaiks Roundup
(early childhood screening)

9:00 A.M.-3:30 P.M. at KWB & VC Gym’s

Pre-KG  August 23, 24 ,& 25 2021 

 Follow up
Our first hopefully semi-annual comprehensive early child find child screening was 
an all-around adventure! We had great participation from our community partners, 
and we would like to take a moment to thank each of them for participating! 
Blackfeet Law Enforcement Agency, The Blackfeet Community College Nursing 
Students, Smiles Across America, School Based Clinic, each teacher, PCA and TA.  
Without all your hard work this event could not have happened! You are so very 
appreciated!

 We had a total of 60 students come through the screening stations of language, 
motor, dental, weight, height, health, hearing, vision, concepts, and 
identification. 2 students were Head Start. 20 were PreK, 38 were Kindergarten, 



29 of these students we would like to re visit mid-year for a re screen due to 
possible potential delays. 

 21 of the 60 students have been referred out for further hearing screenings 
 11 of the 60 students have been recommended for follow up for eye check ups
 6 students were recommended for follow up dental rechecks

Great starting point and opportunity for our Early Childhood Team to learn how to improve 
semiannual event! Thanks for allowing us the opportunity to of putting it on for our 
community!

   


